
Page 1 of 1 

 

 

BELIZE PRESS OFFICE 
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PRESS RELEASE 
 

Office of the Prime Minister Clarifies False Reports 
 

Belmopan. October 1, 2020.  
 
The Office of the Prime Minister hereby informs the public that the Prime 
Minister has not yet advised the Governor General on the dissolving of the 
National Assembly.   
 
The reports published by several media houses today are false. The 
Government of Belize Press Office is the official source for any such 
information.  
 
Ends  
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